
R-32 Correspondence – Holly Ramirez 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Holly Ramirez [mailto:dinnerfor2onthebeach@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 4:12 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Parklets 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hello my name is Marie Padilla, My family and friends have been a customer at Taco shore for many 
many many years. I understand you are considering moving the parklets on second Street which gave 
Taco sure more room for safety distancing. It was bad enough that we couldn’t go much to the 
restaurant due to Covid but when we were able to have more room and be more distant we felt safer to 
return and help support one of your finest Restaurants . Because Covid it is not completely over as a 
matter of fact it is returning and having that extra space really does provide safety for me and my family. 
We ask you please not remove them anytime soon. Thank you and God bless ! 
 
MP 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


